
New Jersey Cannabis Counsel: Controversial New Law Restricting Hemp 
Sales in NJ Spurs Lawsuit by Hemp Businesses

September 30, 2024

Source: New Jersey Cannabis Counsel

In a recent post by New Jersey Cannabis Counsel, Michael Grohs and Justin Calta discuss the 
new legislation in New Jersey that prohibits the sale of hemp products containing delta-8 THC 
and the subsequent lawsuit filed challenging the new law.

To read the post, click here.
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